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May 26, 2020 
 
Neil Albrecht, Executive Director 
City of Milwaukee Election Commission  
City Hall 
200 East Wells Street, Room 501 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
Sent via Email to:  nalbrec@milwaukee.gov 
 
 Re:  Complaint Filed with Wisconsin Elections Commission – Tietz v. CMEC (Withdrawn) 
 
 
Dear Director Albrecht:  
 
I am writing to inform you that the complainant in the above referenced matter, Ms. Tietz, has requested that 
the Commission close this matter without issuing a decision, essentially withdrawing her complaint from 
further consideration.  Therefore, the Commission will not be issuing a decision in this matter, consider the 
complaint withdrawn and this matter is now closed.   
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at (608) 267-0953 or 
nathan.judnic@wi.gov. 
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Nathan Judnic 
   Attorney/Senior Elections Specialist 
 
      
 

CC:  Meagan Wolfe, Administrator (WEC) 
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